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27 July 2011

The Dean
School of Arts,
Kathmandu University
Subject: Approval of Elective courses in Chinese Language

Dear Sir,
The Department of Languages and Mass Communication, with support from the Confucius
Institute, KU, is offering courses in Chinese Language to the Undergraduate students of KU
Central campus.
The courses are as follows:

1. Standard Chinese Language (Basic Level): 3 credits

2. Standard Chinese Language (Intermediate Level): 3 credits
As per the recent plan of Kathmandu University to include the above courses as Electives in the
Undergraduate programmes. I would like to request you to forward them for approval from the

Academic Council. Z

The description of the courses is attached herewith. Cg“’w

Sincerely,

Dr. Janga Bahadur Chauhan

Professor and Head

Department of Languages and Mass Communication



